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Jackson, MS                                                            
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Lt Col Russ Gatlin  
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OPERATIONS 
Members of the 172 Resources Management Squadron, the 172 Mission Support Flight and 
the 172 Military Airlift Group performed their annual training at RAF Mildenhall, England, 
during June 1989. The training was split into two groups. The first group departed 3 June 1989 
and returned 18 June 1989 and was commanded by Lt Col Dick Burney. The second group 
departed 17 June and returned 1 July 1989 and was commanded by Lt Col James a McDill. 
There were approximately 75 people on each movement. Guard Personnel worked alongside 
their counterparts in their respective fields. This movement gave guard members the 



experience of working at a Forward Operating Base (FOB). 
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